











NEWSLETTER - 28.04.2021.

Dear Parents/Carers

Covid19 – What you must do as a parent/carer.

If your child or anyone your child has come in close contact with has a fever, continuous cough or loss of taste or smell, please inform us immediately and do not send your child to school.

All members of the household need to isolate immediately and the person with symptoms should have a Covid test.

NUT ALLERGY – PACKED MEAL INFORMATION

If you send your child to school with a packed meal, we would like you to consider the contents and ingredients of the food you put in their meal box. Please can you ensure that the packed meal contents don't contain any nuts or sesame seed items. If in doubt, please contact school and we will hopefully be able to offer further guidance.

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER

The photographer is dropping into school tomorrow to collect any orders. If you wish to place an order, please send the photograph proof and payment with your child tomorrow.

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY

Just a reminder that school is closed for the May Bank Holiday on Monday 03 May 2021. School re-opens on Tuesday 04 May 2021.

If you need to contact school over the Bank Holiday weekend, please ring the school's main telephone number 01642 819157. Please leave any messages and Mr Ley will return your call as soon as possible.

Our website can be accessed on www.holmwoodschool.org.uk or just type Holmwood School, Middlesbrough into Google.

Dennis Lev Headteacher